
March 18
Selection of the five students who  will take part to the Riga meeting 
start  working on the proposals  on sustainability that will be argued and discussed in Latvia.  Two groups of III year students were involved in discussing about the proposals to be chosen and why
having a  a look at the files published by the project coordinator on the project Twinspace(Eurostat statistics on Europe 2020 objectives)
We started creating  the summary of the project and we also included the opinions and experiences of pupils and teachers. This information will be attached in the Memorandum. An e_ portfolio regarding the activities carried out in Italy was started in order to keep track of all the work done and to be able to disseminate it amongst all the school teachers, students and their families. It will be soon published on the school webpage (by April 2018) and it will be completed by the end of the present school year.

